
Memorandum of Understanding  

On 15th March 2024, a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between Don Bosco 

College of Engineering (DBCE) and Stanza Infotech Private Ltd. Goa 

 

Stanza Infotech is a premier information technology Services Company headquartered in Goa. They 

provide help to bridge the gap between business and IT. They focus on flawless execution and 

delivery of IT services, and take pride in helping clients prosper in today's challenging business 

environment. They use technology expertise to create tools and applications that simplify everyday 

life of people and also help clients revive their businesses by capturing the opportunities of 

modernization, digitization and innovation. Their products enable customers to reduce costs, 

increase productivity, have effective control and improve resource utilization in- terms of people, 

infrastructure and customer service.  

 

Stanza Infotech desires to collaborate with Don Bosco College of Engineering in the technology areas 

of mutual interest and giving projects / internship for students. 

 

The MoU was signed in the presence of Rev. Fr. Kinley D’Cruz, Director (DBCE), Dr. Neena 

Panandikar, Principal (DBCE) and Dr. Gaurang Patkar, HOD – Dept. of Computer Engineering (DBCE) 

along with Mr. Sachin Kale, Director and CEO – Stanza Infotech. 

 


